From: Neal Heitz 
Sent: Monday, October 15, 2018 10:34 AM
To: Richard Superfine
Subject: Neal Heitz - Follow up

Good Morning Richard,

As discussed below is a follow up e-mail based on last week’s conversation.

Thursday, October 11, 2018

· I was supposed to meet Ralph Concepcion, owner of Ravenswood Event Services, for lunch to discuss 2018 / 2019 plans.  Of course, I would pay for my share of lunch and Ralph would pay for his.

· Ralph mistakenly double booked is calendar and forgot to notify me.  He was embarrassed by his mistake and once he realized I was waiting at the restaurant he called me to apologize.  Of course, it was not a big deal, I accepted his apology with a smile and moved on.  No harm / no foul. 

· Ralph, feeling so bad about his error, attempted to apologize further by e-mailing me an “E” gift card in the amount of $25 for the restaurant. 

Friday, October 12, 2018

· I contacted Richard Superfine to seek guidance.  Richard responded promptly and advised me to return the unused gift card to Ralph. 

Monday, October 15, 2018

· I “E” returned Ralph’s gift card to him via e-mail and let him know that while I appreciate his apologetic gesture that I was unable to accept this gift card.  

· Ralph wrote back and said that he understood and apologized for creating any undue difficulty.  

The issue has been resolved and Ralph now has a better understanding of our policy.

Thank you Richard for the guidance.  I’ll be sure to add this incident to my annual ethics filing.

Best,

Neal Heitz 

Neal Heitz

Strategic Initiatives & Partnerships

312.744.9215

Neal.Heitz@CityofChicago.org
Chicago Cultural Center

78 East Washington Street

